
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS
MAY 1 – JULY 1, 2024

Preapproved ADUs 

The City of Santa Barbara is pleased to announce it is 
now accepting submissions for designer-owned plans for 
preapproved Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs). 

These plans will be preapproved by the City, with the goals 
of speeding up the review and approval process, guiding 
homeowners who may not know where to start, 
and ensuring that those homeowners work with qualified, 
experienced professionals. 

Submissions accepted now through July 1, 2024 at 
SantaBarbaraCA.gov/ACA

 Email questions to ADU@SantaBarbaraCA.gov
 
More information at  SantabarbaraCA.gov/PreApproved-ADU
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